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Dates for your Diary 
 

• Monday 18th March & Wednesday 20th March – Parent Evening (face to face meetings) 
• Tuesday 19th March – Parents/carers of pupils having piano lessons are invited to a     
    performance in the hall at 9:20am 
• Friday 22nd March – Bike Bus: Easter bling your bike parade 
• Wednesday 22nd May – INSET Day – School closed to pupils 

Let’s Get Attendance Back on Track – Every Day Matters! 

Our Whole School Attendance for 6th September 2023 to Monday 11th March 2024 is 93.4%. 
 
The top three classes with the highest attendance for week ending 8th March were: 
 
1: Dosbarth 6 with 98.6% 

2. Dosbarth 1 with 97.2% 

3. Dosbarth 3 and 4 with 95.5%. 

  
Llongyfarchiadau - Congratulations! 
 

Ramadan 
 

The holy month of Ramadan is upon us and we have many of 
our families observing the month of Ramadan by fasting from 

sunrise to sunset, throughout the month.  
We wish you Ramdan Mubarak and best wishes in all of your 

preparations. 

 

 

Easter Bling your Bike Parade 

On Friday 22nd March, we encourage as many families as possible to take part in the bike 
bus where you will have the opportunity to bling your bike to  

celebrate the festival of Easter.  
Alternatively, you can show your support by designing  

      and wearing an Easter bonnet or hat.  
There will be a prize for the most creative bling your  

bike/Easter bonnet hat from each class,  
with all children receiving a prize at the end of the day. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

@ RadnorCanton 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Uniform 
We strongly encourage all the children to wear our school uniform and although it is worn by 

the vast majority of children, it would be wonderful to see all children showing pride in 

attending Radnor Primary School.  

 

Our uniform consists of: 

• A jade green sweatshirt with our school name and badge 

• White or navy polo shirt, either plain or with our school badge 

• Grey, black or navy trousers, skirts, trousers or pinafores 

• Green dress for the warmer weather 

• Black, grey or navy shoes  

 

School uniform can be purchased from 'Cardiff Embroidery'. 

Radnor Primary School Uniforms - Cardiff Embroidery 

Universal Primary Free School Meals 
 

Please see below the confirmed dates of when the remaining year groups will receive 
universal primary free school meals: 
• Year 5 pupils will receive this from 8th April 2024 
• Year 6 pupils will receive this from 3rd June 2024. 
We ask that you order your child’s meal via ParentPay at least a day in advance. 

 

    MMR VACCINATION WALK-IN CLINICS 
There has been a recent Measles outbreak in Cardiff, and there are current outbreaks elsewhere in 

the UK. 
Measles is highly contagious and can cause serious illness. The best way to protect your child is to 

ensure they are up to date with their MMR vaccines 
If your child has missed one or both of their scheduled MMR vaccines you can contact your GP practice, 

or simply drop in to:     
Barry Community Hospital Mass Vaccination Centre 

Colcot Road, Barry CF62 8YH 
Or 

Rookwood Hospital Mass Vaccination Centre    
Fairwater Road, Cardiff CF5 2YN 

    Monday to Sunday 09:00 – 18:00 until 31st March 2024 
Please note: An MMR vaccine that does not contain pork gelatine is also available on request 
Call the Child Health Team to find out if your child is up to date. 0292183 6926 / 029 2183 6929 

 
Scan the QR code for further information about the MMR vaccine  

 

 

 

https://cardiffembroidery.co.uk/pages/radnor-primary-school-uniforms#erid2349097


 

 

 


